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Pamela Martin

From: Deryl Comeau < >

Sent: May 23, 2025 1:27 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at Centennial Courts

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from  Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
Dear Mayor of Central Saanich, 
 
Pickleball is a rapidly growing sport. As a result of this popularity,  there is a pressing need for more Courts. 
It is a well known fact that being ac�ve and socially engaged, leads to greater mental and physical health. Pickleball is 
definitely a sport that offers these benefits as it is a sport for all ages and one which is lifelong. 
I have personally experienced these benefits since becoming a part of this welcoming Community more than 2 years ago. I 
thoroughly enjoy my �me playing with the friends I have made within the Club but I also value the �me I can be ac�ve with 
my family including my grandchildren, playing pickleball. 
I am wri�ng to ask you and Council as a whole, for the support of 4 pickleball courts at  the Centennial Courts. 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
Deryl Comeau 
2642 James Island Road 
Saanichton 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
“The informa�on contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confiden�al informa�on of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemina�on, distribu�on or duplica�on of this 
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